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September 30, 2008 
 
 
 
Dear Adopter, 
 
As of 31 December 2008, DCP, LLC will no longer accept new submissions for 
Approved Retransmission Technologies (ARTs).  ARTs were created as a stop-gap 
measure to meet an industry need for distribution of high-definition content over low 
bandwidth interfaces since HDCP 1.x does not support distribution of compressed 
content.  With the release of the HDCP 2.0 specification for IP and WHDI (with more 
interfaces planned for the future), there is no longer a need for the ART process. 
 
Current approved ARTs will continue to be listed in the HDCP License Agreement, 
and any ART submission received before 31 December 2008 will be accepted, and 
pending approval, will be added to the License Agreement as well.  However, the 
focus of implementations going forward will be the utilization of HDCP 2.0. 
 
We appreciate your continued participation in HDCP.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact us at info@digital-cp.com. 
 
 
 
With best regards, 
 
Stephen Balogh 
President 
Digital Content Protection, LLC 
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